	


Re: Approval to Attend the Annual Exabeam User Conference – Spotlight19

Dear [Manager],

I would like to request approval to attend Spotlight19, the Annual Exabeam User Conference being held in San Francisco October 1-2, 2019.

Spotlight19 offers two days of comprehensive educational sessions from experienced Exabeam practitioners and is a must-attend for security professionals looking to acquire cutting-edge security knowledge and develop advanced skills.

By attending Spotlight19, I’ll receive:

· Over 12 hours of technical workshops and product how-to’s: The 2-day conference offers educational content addressing topics such as: 
· Hands on training on how to make the SOC more efficient with behavioral analytics
· Using Exabeam and MITRE ATT&CK to hunt for attacker tactics, techniques and procedures (TTPs)
· How to automate incident response and build playbooks
· How to get the most out of our relationship with Exabeam and the broader community

· Insights from peers: I’ll also have the chance to learn from security experts working across many different industries.

· Access to exclusive content: I will get access to sessions only available at Spotlight19.

· Networking: I will have an opportunity to connect with other attendees and hear Exabeam’s experts and talk about new ways to approach security operations

[bookmark: _GoBack]By attending Spotlight19, I’ll become a more valuable asset to our organization, improve security, and yield a better ROI from the Exabeam platform. I believe it is a wise and worthwhile investment that will positively impact the productivity of our organization. I would greatly appreciate your approval.

<Optional>
When I return from Spotlight19, I’m happy to provide a report of my key takeaways, useful vendor information, new contacts made and recommended actions for implementing new ideas that will benefit our team. I will also make any conference materials available to my colleagues.

If you’d like more information about Spotlight, check out  https://www.exabeam.com/spotlight/  

Thank you for considering this request. I look forward to your reply.

Regards,

